
From: Two Tracks Acres   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:19 PM 
To: Planning   
Cc: Stauffer, Stefanie   
 
 
 
Dear members of the Planning Commission:  
 
Thank you for taking the time to hear public input regarding the 330 Detroit St development project. I 
am a vendor at the Ann Arbor Farmers Market, and am unable to attend the meeting in person. 
However, I ask that you try to minimize the impact of construction on Detroit St, considering the high 
traffic near the market and neighboring businesses (Detroit St Filling Station). Perhaps staging could be 
done on 5th instead of Detroit, to maintain parking and loading/unloading activities. I am greatly 
concerned about the impact this project will have on our farmers market, and my business and 
customers. I hope that you and management will be able to find ways to allow our market to continue to 
operate during construction in a way that does not have a large negative impact.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie Willette 
Two Tracks Acres 
 


